
                                                                           
 
 
 
 

IMPORTANT – TOWN HALL CALL for the 
Health Support Bargaining Unit 

Thursday, June 5 at 1:00 pm and again at 
6:30pm  

 

CUPE 8920 will be holding a union town hall meeting on the 
telephone for Members of the Health Support Bargaining Unit.  
 
This town hall is to present the Tentative Health Support Offer 
Highlight Document.  
 
The call will be hosted by Dianne Frittenburg, President CUPE 
8920 and Karen MacKenzie, CUPE National Acute Care 
Coordinator.   
 
You should automatically receive a call or use the participant call 
in number to dial in and join from wherever you are!   

 
1-877-229-8493    117334# 

 
 


